
 

 
 

 

 

MWRA Advisory Board meeting & WSCAC Meeting 

Wellesley Free Library 

530 Washington Street 

Thursday, November 21, 2019 

*11:30-2:00* 

Lunch will be available at 11:15 

781-235-1610 

 

 

 
 
Martha F. Davis, a law professor at Northeastern, and the lead author of "A Drop in the Bucket: 

Water Affordability Policies in Twelve Massachusetts Communities" will be discussing her report 

on water affordability. A WBUR article about her study can be found here.  

 

MWRA Advisory Board staff James Guiod will also be sharing the results of our annual Water 

and Sewer Retail Rate Survey. 

 

WSCAC Members will vote on the October minutes at the end of the meeting. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

THE NEXT WSCAC MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 
 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10
H

 AT 10:00 A.M. AT THE MWRA FACILITIES IN 
SOUTHBOROUGH 

 
Lisa Gustavsen, Assistant Director of DCR’s Division of Water Supply Protection for 

Quabbin and Ware River will be discussing the update of the Ware River Public Access 
Plan. 

 

 

 

https://mwraadvisoryboard.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8e16c2297adfae99ce4d51e52&id=61afb60b1f&e=366da85897

